
SENATE SUBMISSION.

We, Trevor Costigan and Shirley Costigan of
Queensland

and being land holders in the State of Queensland regard the implementation of
the Vegetation Management Legislation without due consideration in regards to

compensation
in any form to the landholders as stealing and contrary to the Australian

Constitution.

We wish to have our land/property rights reinstated to reflect the position of when
we

purchased the land/property.

We are not environment vandals but farmers who wish to farm our land in a
sustainable productive manner for ourselves and our native fauna.

Trevor Costigan & Shirley Costigan




